
PRODUCT NOTICE March 10, 2023

SPECIFIC VERSION OF PNEUMATIC HIGH PRESSURE CONTROL 
VALVE REQUIRED FOR PROFIRE BURNER MANAGEMENT SYSTEM 
This product notice is to inform you that the pneumatic control valve that is best suited for Profire Burner Management Systems is 
Kimray’s part number EAIEP10. Using other versions of the pneumatic control valve will lead to system malfunction.  

Kimray and Profire have partnered together on burner management systems (BMS) and created specifically designed packages to 
serve oil and gas producers.  

While the products on these packages can be purchased from other suppliers and assembled into a BMS, some customers have done 
so and experienced functional and safety issues. This is due to not specifying the correct version of the pneumatic control valve and 
purchasing another version a supplier happened to have in stock.  

We strongly recommend customers work through the burner management system experts at Profire to specify the correct BMS 
package for their needs.  
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